
Breana Chhay

2022-2023

Dear Town and Gown of USC,

Dear USC Town and Gown Computer Scholarship Donors,  

My name is Breana Chhay, and I am a freshman with a Business Administration Major from Ventura, California. First and foremost, thank you for
this astounding scholarship you have happily bestowed on me. As a first-generation student coming from a family background of parents who have
endorsed how tenacity and hard work will play a significant role in one's life, I have seen how USC perfectly exemplifies the statements my parents
have consistently told me for many years.
 
To be one of the first in my family to go to college is extremely daunting. I often worried how I was going to use a laptop during class when the
Chromebooks my school had were no longer available for me, or use the computer from all those years ago just to have checked in with the IT
hundreds of times of month. The idea of having this money to even afford a new computer is surreal and such an absolute blessing for me.
 
As a Business student, my hope is to utilize Marshall's generous study abroad program and be heavily involve of my chosen country's culture aspects.
I hope to one day become an entrepreneur, starting a business that will assist start-ups with so much potential and give them a lift to their growing
success. Again, thank you for this amazing opportunity.
 



Ivan Gallegos

2022-2023

Dear Town and Gown of USC,

My name is Ivan Gallegos, an upcoming undergraduate freshman at USCMarshall majoring in Business Administration. I am from Boyle Heights
located in East Los Angeles. Some hobbies of mine include playing sports, playing music, writing, and cruising around the city. I chose to attend USC
because of the community and hospitality I received before and after my official admission letter. I felt welcomed and encouraged to go to USC by the
wonderful staff and partners.
 
I am beyond grateful to have received the USC Town and Gown Computer Scholarship as I am the first in my family to go college. This funding is a
blessing to my family and I due to the financial challenges we suffer from. Finances have been the biggest problem growing up and my main concern
when applying for college was going to an extremely expensive university like USC. Although I was unsure about attending USC due to the expenses,
I decided that it's worth the risk if it means I can receive the best education and opportunity to provide for my family. This scholarship fund will help
me cover a lot of expenses and allows me to receive the best education at USC to further my success.  
 
I will take full advantage of this scholarship opportunity of being provided resources to help my educational journey. I know this computer will grant
me access to what I need, in order to be successful at USC and beyond. What I expect to gain from USC and its provided resources, such as this
computer, is the knowledge and leadership to inspire the youth in my community to pursue education rather than a life of delinquency. Thank you
again for choosing me as a recipient.  
Sincerely,  
Ivan Gallegos  
 



Lucia Perez Valles

2022-2023

Dear Town and Gown of USC,

I am Lucia Perez Valles a first generation Latina from San Diego, California. This fall I I'll be an incoming freshman at USC, majoring in Human
Biology. I am honored to have been selected as a recipient of the Town and Gown Computer Scholarship.
 
This scholarship will allow me to fully take advantage of all the scholarships, programs, and opportunities USC has to offer. Where previously,
without this scholarship, I would have had several restrictions on accessing a computer, having the ability to buy and own a computer will make it
easier to work on my homework assignments, online applications, and the majority of academic components. Lacking a personal computer in the
present severely restricts a person's ability to fully give their best as the majority of assignments, applications, and classwork would be occurring
online.
 
I can look forward to continuing my studies at medical school after I graduate, I aim to become a dermatologist and with your scholarship award, a
burden on that journey is relieved. Thank you for making this scholarship award possible and choosing me to receive it. 

Sincerely, 

Lucia Perez Valles
 



Erick Martinez

2022-2023

Dear Town and Gown of USC,

My name is Erick Martinez, I am an incoming transfer student at USC, and I am an accounting major transferring from Pasadena City College.
 
I am writing to express my most sincere thank you for choosing me to receive the USC Town & Gown Computer Scholarship. I am honored to have
been selected for this scholarship. This extra aid for a computer will help my family and me throughout my educational career. I am majoring in
accounting and therefore need to use many online programs such as excel. My family and I have been trying to figure out how to cover tuition, so a
new computer was out of the way for me since we need all we can get for tuition. But thanks to your generous donation, a financial burden has been
lifted from my shoulders. The spring semester will be my first year at USC. And I will be pushing myself academically and physically to become the
best student I can be, that process will be much smoother for me thanks to this donation, and I could not be more grateful.
 
As I work toward this goal of becoming the best student I can be, I plan on using everything USC has to offer, such as accounting events and classes,
so that I may use my time at USC to work internships and shadow accounting firms. Upon completing my bachelor's in accounting, I plan on taking
the Certified Public Accountant exam to get my license, work in one of the biggest accounting firms, and learn all that I can so that eventually, I may
own my own business. With your support, I can work toward the goals I have set for my future at USC. Thank you for supporting me and making this
scholarship possible. 
Sincerely, 
Erick Martinez 
 



Siera Baghoomian

2022-2023

Dear Town and Gown of USC,

I am Siera Baghoomian a college student attending USC in the spring. I am writing to thank you for this amazing opportunity in funding this
scholarship. My major is business administration, I enjoy learning about the business world especially the economics and marketing. I believe I can
thrive at USC learning about my major and joining their helpful clubs.
 
This award can help be greatly by giving me many opportunities. I will be able to connect with other students and use technology to work on my
homework and use resources that can make me a better student. I am one of the firsts in my family to receive a scholarship because my parents were
not able to attend university in California because they are immigrants. This scholarship means a lot to me to be able use these resources and make my
family proud.
 
I hope to become a business manger and be able to know how I can grow my business using what I have learned in my business and economics
classes. I will also enjoy working for a company I am passionate about and also participate in the marketing aspect as well. Thank you for the
opportunity for making this scholarship award possible and a difference in my future. 
Sincerely, 
Siera Baghoomian
 



Cheyenne Terborg

2022-2023

Dear Town and Gown of USC,

My name is Cheyenne Terborg and I'm from Fullerton, California. I am an incoming freshman at the School of Cinematic Arts, majoring in Cinema
and Media Studies, and I am incredibly excited to be joining the Trojan family. With the help of the Town and Gown Computer Scholarship, I am able
to do so confidently, knowing that I will have access to the tools I need to succeed.
 
The last time I purchased a computer was at the beginning of high school. Being that I went to high school entirely online, I've relied quite heavily on
this laptop for everything from assignments to personal work. Thus, it has endured quite a lot of wear and tear despite my efforts to preserve it. As a
first generation, low income student, I can't express how much this scholarship will help me in my transition to college. Knowing that I will be able to
upgrade to a new laptop without placing a severe burden on my family relieves so much anxiety that I've been carrying. It will allow me to step into
this journey feeling supported and prepared. Not only that, but it is my hope that this investment will last beyond my college years and into my future
endeavors after graduation.
 
My primary goal as a college student is to remove as many boundaries between myself and my ability to express my ideas as possible. I intend to
grow my creativity in every sense, and to use it to help others through various forms of storytelling. In addition, I have a passion for students who
come from similarly challenged backgrounds as I do, so I want you to know that your donation will help me to connect with these individuals
throughout my time at USC, and that I will pay your kindness forward in whatever ways I can. Once again, thank you!
 



Aline Gonzalez-Mayo

2022-2023

Dear Town and Gown of USC,

I am currently a Junior in Dornsife, majoring in English Literature. I am a first-generation college student who transferred from Santa Monica
College. I have a love for both Law and the Legal system. I became interested in Law in middle school when I enrolled in a class that introduced me
to the basic concepts of the legal system while it also consisted of several mock trials which is why I decided to declare Legal Studies as a minor. I’m
honored to be a Trojan today because it was always my dream to attend such a prestigious university and although I didn’t get in through my first
application, this time around I succeeded.
 
This scholarship will have a tremendous impact on my studies as I have several more years of schooling to go through but I can now say I will be
better equipped to take on more rigorous courses while having the ability to be a full-time employee. Having the opportunity to have a laptop on the
go allows me to take full advantage of any spare time at my hands to study and do homework.  
 
When I graduate, I intend to enroll in a Law School to pursue my dreams of becoming a District Attorney for the city of Los Angeles. The goals I
wish to achieve would be advocating for the voices of those who have been silenced as well as giving back to the community that shaped me into the
person I am today. I come from a working-class background and quickly learned to appreciate all my parents could do for me. I intend to start my
career focusing on immigration law as I’ve seen the struggles and hardships my parents endured being unable to obtain jobs or services due to their
immigration status. I live in a predominantly Hispanic/Latino area that can relate to my parent's situation. A lot of my neighbors are undocumented
and have waited years on end for citizenship and that’s when my practice will come into play. I want nothing more than to support my family and my
community as they deserve a fair opportunity in life. All the classes I’m currently enrolled in require work to be submitted online and access to the
textbooks and reading materials online, which lifts a tremendous weight off my shoulders. Thank you once more for your generosity and for pushing
me one step closer to achieving my goals.
 



Dana Nazarovna

2022-2023

Dear Town and Gown of USC,

Dear Donor to the USC Town & Gown Computer Scholarship, 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generosity in funding the USC Town & Gown Computer Scholarship. I am very honored to
be the recipient of this award and was so happy and filled with appreciation upon learning I was selected. 

Currently I am a Dean’s Honor List student with a 4.0 GPA, majoring in education and theater. I am the first female in my family to ever attend
college, and a former foster youth student and orphan. I am from a small town in Virginia, and grew up in the foster care system, going to over 12
homes. Although my upbringing was not ideal, I never let my circumstances stop me from pursuing my education.
 
This scholarship means so much to me in supporting my education, and I was truly honored and overwhelmed with gratitude upon being selected. I
have never had my own computer or laptop before, I would often have to use public libraries and stay there for hours, even late at night while in
school. This truly makes a difference in my quality of education, I always dreamed of having my own computer one day, and today is that day. I have
had several financial challenges during my education, and this scholarship helped me to pursue my education goals.
 
I plan on pursuing a masters degree in teaching at University of Southern California. My goal is to become a college professor one day and inspire the
next generation of students. I also want to open a charity foundation for foster youth to help them stay in school. While in school I also volunteered
with the Promises2Kids organization, which provides ways for separated siblings in foster care to connect, and allows me to be a mentor to foster
youth, as I was once in their shoes.  

Thank you so much for your contribution and I am committed to do well with your donation and investment. Receiving this scholarship allows me to
complete my degree, and I look forward to one day being able to give back to the community once I begin my career teaching. Thank you again for
your generosity, it truly makes a difference.  

Sincerely, 

Dana Nazarovna
 



Kevin Gerges

2022-2023

Dear Town and Gown of USC,

Kevin Gerges 
Junior 
 
I am a Junior in Viterbi, majoring in Computer Science . I am honored to have been selected as a recipient of the USC Town & Gown Computer
Scholarship. Thank you so much, this means the world to me.
 
I hope in the future I would be able to give back to the university and establish a Scholarship for those who are in need.
 



Dina Nazarovna

2022-2023

Dear Town and Gown of USC,

Dear Donor to the USC Town & Gown Computer Scholarship, 

I am writing to you to sincerely thank you for the scholarship. It means so much and I am beyond grateful for the scholarship. Thank you so much and
I appreciate your generosity, it truly will help me further my education.  

This scholarship is so important to me because I am the first generation female in my family to graduate from college. I grew up in foster care and in
homeless shelters. Currently I am a 4.0 GPA student at USC and I am studying education and theater as my major at University of Southern
California. I love acting and want to be a high school theater teacher or English education teacher and go for my masters degree. I also enjoy learning
about history and all around any subject.
 
This scholarship will help me with a lot of financial burden, I was homeless in Los Angeles before and going to college is my way out of poverty. I
want to have a better future and pursue higher education. My mom wanted to go college here, but unfortunately passed away and never got her dream,
and now I am going to college for her. This computer scholarship means so much to be able to have a way to get my school work done, zoom calls,
and so much more! Thank you!
 
Receiving this scholarship motivates me to work hard in my classes, I want to keep my 4.0 GPA and get my masters degree. It will help me focus in
class and get my teaching credentials so I can help teach students one day. I am committed to do well with your donation and investment. I want to
thank you again and I am so appreciative of your donation.  

Sincerely, 

Dina Nazarovna
 


